
 

Friend of Peninsula State Park Golf Course: 

 

We frequently receive requests from people wishing to plant a tree in memory of a loved one who has passed 

away or to honor someone. In response, we have developed a Memorial Tree Program at Peninsula State Park 

Golf Course. Here is how the program works: 

 

The person making the request completes the “Memorial Tree Request” form below providing the necessary 

information:  

1. The name of the person to be remembered or honored. 

2. Choose a preferred species of tree from the list. Trees listed are native to Door County. 

3. You will be contacted regarding the planting location. Site selection will be made from a plan that has 

been developed for where trees are needed on the golf course. The name of the person for whom the tree 

is planted is placed on a wooden plaque on the north side of the clubhouse. 

4. Attach a check to the request form in the amount of $300, payable to “Peninsula Golf Associates”. This 

will buy a mature tree with a higher survival rate and is normally guaranteed for one year. 

 

Peninsula State Park or Peninsula Golf Associates are not responsible to replace or maintain trees that become 

infected with a disease, insects and/or damaged by an act of nature. If you have any questions, contact Jason 

Daubner, PGA General Manager at 920.854-5791. 

 

We know that Peninsula State Park Golf Course is a very special place for many people who live in or visit Door 

County. We are pleased to offer this opportunity and thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Hyde 

Park Superintendent 

 

Peninsula State Park Golf Course -  Memorial Tree Request Form 
Name of Donor 

Address 

City, State & Zip 

Phone or Email Donate Tree in Memory/Honor of 

Preferred Species (Sugar Maple, White Pine, White Spruce, Cedar, Black Cherry, or Hemlock) 

 
1st Choice:                                                                                                   2nd Choice: 

Make check payable to Peninsula Golf Associates in the amount of $300. 

Mail completed form and check to: 

 

Peninsula Golf Associates 

ATTN: Jason Daubner 

PO Box 275 

Fish Creek, WI 54212 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Peninsula State Park 
9462 Shore Road 

Fish Creek WI  54212 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 


